
 
 
 

LLANHARAN COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
          
             22 January 2021 
              
           To all Members of the Council, 

The Chair of Llanharan Community Council requests your 
attendance at an Extraordinary meeting of the Council to be held by 
remote attendance on Thursday, 28 January 2021 at 7.00pm. 

 
The meeting will be held in accordance with: ‘The Local Authorities 
(Coronavirus) (Meetings) (Wales) Regulations 2020 – enabling 
meetings of local authorities held before 1st May 2021 to be held by 
means of remote attendance’. 

 
                                                       AGENDA 
 

1. To welcome all attendees and receive any apologies for absence. 
 

2. To receive any disclosures of personal interests from 
Members in accordance with The Code of Conduct. 

 
3. To discuss and consider submitting an Expression of Interest for 

the Community Asset Transfer of Bryncae Community Centre to 
Llanharan Community Council. 

 
 
         Signature: 

Chris Parker 
Chairperson of Llanharan Community Council 


